
OPTION SHEET NIGHTS

JANUARY 17, 2018  -  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Follow us on Twitter and 
our website for more 
information on exciting 
events! Call us for a tour!

@GuidanceNFH

905-389-2234

www.hwdsb.on.ca/henderson

You’re Invited to an  
Option Sheet Information Night at:

Nora Frances Henderson 
Secondary School

Option Sheet Information Nights are welcoming and practical 
sessions that help Grade 8 students and their parents select 

courses for the 2018-19 school year. 

Take your time to plan, with your parents or guardians, so that 
you can work toward the pathway that will be best for you. At 

HWDSB, we believe in you, and in the ability of our staff to 
support you. 

We look forward to seeing you!


